
April 28, 2015 
Dear Pennsylvania Young Readers, 
 
How's it going? Thank you so much for voting Dragons Love Tacos the reader's choice 
for 2014-2015! Daniel and I are extremely proud (we even told our moms about it). 
Reading is so important. It helps you get smarter and become a better writer. The library 
is a magical place and you are all very lucky to have such passionate people helping you 
find books you'll love. Be sure to give your school librarian a hug for me the next time 
you see them. The most amazing thing about writing books is connecting with readers 
I've never even met. If I can inspire even just one of you to keep reading, or start writing 
or throw an epic taco party, it will give me the happy screams. Thanks again for honoring 
us with this award. It really does mean a lot to us. Have fun out there. 
 
Booyah, 
Adam Rubin 
	
  


